
  

As the holiday season approaches, we at CASA of Lincoln County extend our heartfelt gratitude to the gener-
ous donors who have supported our mission throughout the year. Your contributions have made a significant 
impact on the lives of children in foster care, providing them with the advocacy and support they desperately 
need. 
 
Your donations enable CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocates) of Lincoln County to recruit, train, and sup-

port dedicated volunteers who advocate for the best interests of abused and neglected children in the court system. These volunteers 
are often the only consistent presence in a child's life during a tumultuous time, offering stability, hope, and a voice in the courtroom. 
 
The need for CASA services in Lincoln County is greater than ever. Many children in our community face challenging circumstances, 
and the foster care system is often overwhelmed. CASA volunteers play a vital role in ensuring that these children do not fall through 
the cracks. They provide personalized attention and work tirelessly to ensure that each child's unique needs are met. 
 
As we celebrate this season of giving, we are reminded of the incredible generosity of our donors. Your support has brought joy and 
hope to the children we serve, and we are deeply grateful for your commitment to our cause. 
 
From all of us at CASA of Lincoln County, we wish you a joyous holiday season filled with love, peace, and happiness. Thank you for 
making a difference in the lives of children in our community. Your kindness and generosity are truly appreciated. 
 
Happy Holidays and thank you for your continued support! www.lincolncasa.org 
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